
From: David Hamilton <dhamilton@liveperformance.com.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 4 December 2019 9:48 AM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Matthew Chesher <matthew.chesher@meaa.org> 
Subject: Broadcasting and Recorded Entertainment and Cinemas Award 2010 (AM2018/17) 
 
Dear Associate 
 
The Australian Entertainment Industry Association (trading as Live Performance Australia (LPA)) has 
reviewed the Draft Determination issued by the Full Bench and supports the proposed 
Determination. 
 
LPA would support the Media Entertainment and Arts Alliance submission that the operative date be 
1 January 2020. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
David Hamilton 
Director, Workplace Relations 
 

 
 
 


